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Michael Oliveri

From: Caroline Berch 
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 8:09 PM
To: E_Clerks
Subject: [External] New Subdivision off Riverbank Dr.

 
City of Cambridge meeting being held right now (Nov 21).  My name is Caroline Berch, 
and I am a resident of Riverbank Dr. and have been following this meeting.   The 
proposal states that Intermarket will connect Middle Block and Allendale.  So residents 
will come down Intermarket from the new subdivision and reach Allendale, then, to get 
to King St., they will likely turn onto Riverbank then follow Riverbank to King St.  When 
will Intermarket, which now stops at Boychuck, go all the way through to King St.?  This 
will allow the residents of the new subdivision to follow Intermarket all the way to King 
St. where hopefully there will be a traffic light to allow them to easily turn left (which is 
not so easy from Riverbank)?   Thank you. 
 

Caroline 




